
 
 

 

 

To 

Federal Communication Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology 

USA  

 

Subject: Application for Class II changes certification of the the pico base station transceiver, 

  FCC ID: VG5WIN7258 

 

Please find attached our application for Class II changes certification of the pico base station transceiver, 

FCC ID:VG5WIN7258, prepared in accordance with FCC 47CFR part 15 subpart E §15.407. 

Following new FCC rules, we narrowed the operating band to 5730-5845 MHz, so we can meet the required 

limits. No hardware change was made. 

 

The product testing and this application for certification were performed by Hermon Laboratories, which is 

listed by FCC (Registration Numbers 90623, 90624). The FCC Designation Number is IL1001. 

 

Hermon Labs responsible person is Mr. Michael Nikishin, EMC and Radio group manager, 

tel: +972 4626 8440, fax:+972 4628 8277, e-mail:nikishin@hermonlabs.com. 

 

We hope this application satisfies your requirements. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Yair Amran, HW & RF Manager 

     
 

   

Date:       April 25, 2016 

   


